COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchuech Street, E.C.3.

let June, 1943,
Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 20th ultimo, from
which I much regret to learn that the steamer "OCEAN SEAMAN"
has been so badly damaged that she is now a Constructive
Total Loss.,

Thanking you for your intimat ion,

I am, Dear 8irs,
Yours faithfully,

Asslstant Secretary.

Messrs. Frank C.Strick & Co., 145,
117-121, Leadenhall Street,
E.C, 3,




